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Due to longer than anticipated processing time by Pay-Span, online voucher reporting 

related to the 03/06/12 check run has been delayed by up to one business day.  The 

actual ACH (direct deposit) payments were released from the State’s bank account per 

the normal schedule and funds should be available in provider bank accounts as 

usual.  We suggest providers check with their individual banks if confirmation of 

receipt of payment is desired.  Paper check payments have been printed and mailed as 

usual. 

 
We regret any inconvenience you may experience. 
 


